
KITE ACADEMY LETTINGS  
 

Information and Advice about the 
Coronavirus 

UPDATE - 17 March 2020, 15.30 

In response to the Prime Minister’s statement yesterday evening, advising the UK 

public to avoid unnecessary social contact, we regret to inform you that all lettings in 

all our academies are temporarily suspended with immediate effect.  

We understand that this decision comes as a disappointment, and a massive 

inconvenience for clients, pupils and parents but ultimately we all want the same 

thing: the health and safety of our communities, and we believe this is the correct 

decision to make.  

Given the current ambiguity and lack of clarity as to how long this may go on for, 

lettings will be cancelled until further notice, please refer to the Kite website – News 

for further updates. 

For now, we would like to thank you for your understanding and patience, over this 

difficult period.  

 

 

 

 


